
 

 

 

             

      Southern Regional Middle School 
Student Bulletin 

 
Friday, December 22 
 

This week is Spirit Week: 

Today – Holiday Hat Day 

Wear your favorite hats, headbands and a whole lot more 
 

There will be an 11:50 early dismissal on Friday, December 22.  No bus 

passes will be issued.  All students must go home on their own bus. 

 
Attention 7th Graders:  Our 7th grade trip to the Liberty Science Center along with a dinner cruise 
around NYC is set for June 1, 2018.  First payments are due now, and final payments are due after the 
break on January 12. 
 

The next David’s Dream and Believe meeting will be held on Thursday, January 4 in the 

cafeteria.  We will finish our officer speeches and place our votes.  If you have any questions, please see 

Mrs. Sicoli or Mrs. Reynolds.  New members are welcome to attend. 

 
Attention members of the Spanish Club: our next meeting will be Thursday, January 4th in room D-4. If 

you cannot attend, see Mrs. Abbato. 

 
Attention all students:  Don’t forget to purchase a yearbook for the 2017-2018 school 

year.  Yearbook information has been emailed to your parents or guardians.  Be sure to ask them if 

they purchased one yet because the price of the book will go up after January 1st.  Yearbooks are 

$35 from now until January 1st.  After January 1st, the price goes up, so, act now and buy the 

yearbook at its cheapest price!  The link to purchase a book is located on the Southern Regional 

homepage. 

 
Students are NOT allowed to stay after school to watch a sporting event.  If you would like to see an 

event, you must go home and come back with a parent chaperone. 

 
Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. 

 

 


